Genesis Bible Jeopardy Game

Round 1 **Beginning with Abram** Name 3 of the 9 specific things that God originally promised Abram? Go from your country Go the land I will show you I will make you a great nation I will bless you Make your name great You will be a blessing Bless those who bless you Curse those that curse you All families of the earth shall bless themselves (Gen 12:1-3) 400 How old was Abram when he departed from Haran as God commanded? 75, (Gen 12:4) 600 Where did Abram go due to the extreme famine in his land? Egypt, (Gen 12:10) 800 What caused the parting of Abram and Lot? The land could not support both of them dwelling together, (Gen 13:5) 1000 What direction or area did Lot settle in after he parted with Abram? Jordan Valley, direction of Zoar to the east, Sodom and Gomorrah, (Gen 13:9-13) **Covenant Promises, Sarah and Hagar** 200 Who was the King of Salem that Abram met in the "Valley of Kings" after his military victory Cherdorlaomer? Melchizedek, (Gen 14:17-24) 400 When God came to Abram and spoke about the covenant early on, fill in the blanks,"Fear

not, Abram, I am your _____, your _____ shall be very great".

600

Shield, reward (Gen 15:1)

What country was Hagar, Sarah's handmaid from? Egypt, (Gen 16:1)
800 Hagar's son, Ishmael, was described by an Angel of the Lord when he blessed her as "He shall be a of a man, his hand against every man and every man's hand against him" Wild Ass, (Gen 16:12)
1000 When Abram was 99 years old, God again spoke to him about the circumcision covenant, promise of an heir through Sarah, and destruction of Sodom and Gomorrah; "The Lord appears to him by the Oaks of, as he sat at the dor of his tent in the heat of the day" Mamre, (Gen 18:1)
Isaac and Ishmael 200 How old was Abraham at the birth of Isaac? 100, (Gen 21:5)
400 Jealousy caused Sarah to order that Hagar and Ishmael be cast out. When they left, they wandered in the wilderness of? Beersheba, (Gen 21:14)
Which king made an agreement with Abraham after a dispute over a water well and said "God is with you in all that you do; now therefore swear to me here by God that you will not deal falsely with me or with my offspring or with my posterity"? Abimelech, (Gen 21:22-34)
800 When God tested Abraham's faithfulness in the near sacrifice of Isaac, What animal was caught in the thicket of thorns that he eventually used as a substitute sacrifice instead of Isaac? Ram, (Gen 22:13)
Now that Abraham had shown absolute obedience even to the death of his son, God again renewed the covenant, please fill in the blanks of the angel of the Lords statement: "Because you have done this, and have not withheld your own son, I will iundeed bless you, I will multiply your as the stars of heaven and as the which is on the"? Descendants, sand, seashore, (Gen 2215:19)

Isaac and Rebekah

200

How old was Sarah when she died? 127, (Gen 23:1)

400

Who did Abraham send out to find a wife for his son Isaac? Eliezer, his best and oldest servant in charge, (Gen 24:1:14)

600

After this person's prayer to God about finding the specific woman for Isaac's wife, what was he beside when Rebekah walked up? Well, (Gen 24:15-27)

800

Where did Isaac and Rebekah first lay eyes on each other? In the field, (Gen 24:62-67)

1000

When Rebekah knew that is was Isaac coming to meet her, what was the first thing mentioned that she did before his immediate arrival? Took her veil and covered herself, (Gen 24:67)

Abrahams Death, Isaac and Rebekah 200

Who was the third wife that Abraham took after Sarah's death? Keturah, (Gen 25:12)

400

How old was Abraham when he died? 175, (Gen 25:7)

600

While still in Rebekah's womb, what did Esau and Jacob do? Struggled together within her, (Gen 25:22)

800

Complete the following prophe	etic verses regarding the	e struggling in the v	vomb of Esau		
and Jacob; Tow nations are in your womb, and two peoples, born of you, shall be					
; the one shall be	than the other, the	_ shall serve the _	"?		
Divided, stronger, elder, younger, (Gen 25:23)					

1000

What is specifically listed as to why Isaac loved Esau? He ate his game, (Gen 25:28)

Round 2

Esau and Jacob

400

Who was King Abimelech's Military Army Commander that negotiated a treaty with Isaac?

Phicol, (Gen 26:26)

800

Where was Esau when Jacob intentionally stole the birthright? Hunting in the field for game specifically at Isaac's request, (Gen 27:1-4)

1200

What two parts of Jacob's body did Rebekah put "the skins of kids", to try and fool Isaac into thinking it was Esau?

Hands, smooth part of his neck, (Gen 27:16)

1600

What are the first two actions recorded in the bible by Jacob when he met Rachel? Helped her water her sheep, kissed her, (Gen 29:4-14)

2000

How many years was Jacob serving Laban before he secretly left? 20, (Gen 31:38)

Jacob's Return

400

When Esau first learned of Jacob's return, what does it say Esau brought with him for the meeting?

400 men, (Gen 32:6)

800

What was Jacob's response to finding out that Esau was bringing 400 armed men to hi return?

Pray to God, (Gen 329:12)

1200

What did Jacob send before him to Esau before his arrival? 3 waves of presents for Esau, (Gen 32:13-21)

1600

What part of Jacob's body did the Angel of God hurt as he wrestled with him all night? Hollow of his thigh, (Gen 32:25)

2000

Immediately before Esau came to Jacob, what did Jacob do with this group? Put the maids with children in front, then Leah and her children, Rachel and Jacob last, (Gen 33:1-3)

Jacob at Shechem and Bethel

What was the name of Jacob's daughter that was raped by Shechem, son of Hamor the Hivites?

Dinah, (Gen 34:1-7)

800

What was the three responses of Jacob to this act towards the Hivites? Requested that all of the males be circumcised Killed all the Hivite males

Took all their flocks, wives, children and wealth as plunder, (Gen 34:25-31)

1200

Where did God tell Jacob to build an altar so that they could put away all foreign gods and purify themselves, where he previously had revealed himself when he fled from Esau?

Bethel, (Gen 35:1-2)

1600

At the altar built, fill in the blanks from God's interaction with Jacob; The God went up from him in the place where he had spoken with him. And Jacob set up a pillar in the place where had had spoken to him, a pillar of stone; and he poured out a _____ offering on it, and poured _____ on it"?

Drink, oil (Gen 35:13-15)

2000

How did Rachel die? Child birth, (Gen 35:16-18)

Final Jeopardy

Jacob's Trickery

Wager Determined by Team

What technique to Jacob use to increase his spotted and stripped flock numbers? Breed in front of partially stripped rods/tree branches (Gen 30:37-43)